Jiwaji, Abdulali

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: <Omar.N'Jie@met.pnn.police.uk>
Date: 23 June 2015 at 12:42

Subject: Dairy Mews Communal Gate NW5
To:*

Dear Mr Abdulali,

Regarding you and your neighbours intention to move the gate at the front of your building complex forward so it's
flush with the adjoining wall, | would certainly think this would alleviate a lot of the issues you and your neighbours
have been having over the past few years. In my 6.5 years working on Kentish Town Safer Neighbourhood Team I've
seen events that you or anyone else would not expect to see either entering/exiting the building complex.

These have included:

People urinating in the alleyway at night (as it is set-back from the pavement and provides a secluded area).
Individuals vomiting at the location (again for the above reasons)

Individuals sat/stood at location consuming alcohol.

I've even taken a call to a female alcoholic who was seen squatting at location half naked removing her sanitary pads
which were soiled and the immediate area was also covered in blood.

Youths sometimes use the area in front of the gate to smoke cigarettes/cannabis.

| definitely believe that if the gate was repositioned it would not only cut off the alleyway so this location was not a
viable option for people to use but it would mean that if people were to loiter outside they would be much more visible
as they would essentially be on the pavement.

Best wishes,

Omar

Omar N'jie | PCSO 7168EK| DWO - Kentish Town NPT
Telephone 0208 721 2695 | Email Omar.N'jie@met.police.uk
Address 12a Holmes Rd NW5 3AE| Twitter: @MPSKentishTnSgt

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders,
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer.

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender
and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in
this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted
by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are
authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for
unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of this email and any attachments

1



cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of
content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).

Find us at:

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk
Twitter: @metpoliceuk



